
 
 
 
 
October 27, 2015 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
Ms. Jessica McWhirt 
Strategic Communications Coordinator 
American DataBank  
Email: JMcWhirt@americandatabank.com   
 
RE: 15-FOIA-215 Current Pricing - IFB #00910 
 
Dear Ms. McWhirt: 
 
We are in receipt of your request under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq. 
 
On October 19, 2015, we received your request to obtain the current background investigation pricing 
for Metra (“Request”). 
 
In response to your Request, Metra is providing you with a copy of the current price list from the re-
solicited IFB #00912-B. 
 
If I can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kathleen E. Haton 
Freedom of Information Officer 
foia@metrarr.com  
FOIA Hotline #312-663-3642 
 
Attachment 


